SEA Meeting
3/12/09
· Reminder that registration starts after Spring Break
· We still have candy bars to sell  
· Individuals can sell them 
· They will be sold in the resource room 
· Caramel, mint and peanut butter flavors
· Candidates were impressed with Ripon College and the education students.  Hopefully after Spring Break we will find out the results of the search.

· Teacher appreciation week
· First week in May 
· Usually on a Monday or on a Tuesday during golden hour 
· Last year’s one fund for mouse pads for the professors did not pass, but we are still going to one fund this year.  Please start thinking about ideas for gifts.  
· Ideas so far: post-it notes and pencils; both fairly expensive  

· Next meeting is April 2nd at 8:00.  Elections will occur at the meeting.  An email will be sent to all SEA members in regard to how the elections will occur.  If you have any questions about the elections, please feel free to contact Hollie Becker at beckerh@ripon.edu
· Have a great Spring Break!!!

